	
	
	



Speaker 1:	Quarterly estimated tax payments are April 15th, June 15th, September 15th and January 15th. For clients that are interested in keeping up with those, we give them the vouchers for the whole year.
	So if their income and expenses are generally going to stay the same, they could just make those payments on those dates. Of course, we send out the monthly reminders with the e-newsletter, but if the current year is not too different than the year before, they could just stick with those vouchers.
	If things are fluctuating during the year, high changes in income and/or expenses, that's when we need to tell you, please reach out to us at least two to three weeks before each quarterly deadline, and we can help you calculate a more accurate estimate.
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